DATE: February 25, 2011
TO: San Carlos Unified School District
Dr. Wilde, Superintendent
FROM: Delphine Rodriguez, Transformation Facilitator

RE: Request to place on Board agenda

This is a request to place this on the board agenda for the board members consideration for approval. |
would like to recommend the following staff attend the APBS National Conference in Denver, CO on
March 10-12, 2011. The Positive Behavior Support program has been implemented at our school and
our staff would benefit from this conference. They can return and share this information with the k-6
staff. The funding for this would be from The_Small Rural Schools ;

Budget Code: 121-100-2210-6810-104

NAME HOTEL REGISTRATION AIRFARE FOOD TOTAL
Kathy Kitcheyan $959.73 $235.00 $538.00 $200.00 $1932.73
Helen Sawyer $959.73 N/A N/A $200.00 $1159.73
Delphine Rodriguez | $959.73 $ 235.00 $538.00 $200.00 $1932.73

TOTAL $2879.18 $470.00 $1076.00 $600.00 $5025.19

Thank you for your consideration. If you have any questions, please call: 928-475-2315 ext: 5106




